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Dear Friends and Loved Ones, 

Although we are no longer able to travel to Russia, we are 

still filled with thanksgiving for all the Lord has been doing 

for the ministries we left behind five years ago in Northwest 

Russia. In October 2021, we visited the Vyborg Christian 
Center where we met with many dear friends. But this year 
marked a dramatic improvement in the Christian Center with 

the arrival of Vladimir and Irina Nasedkin and their two 

teenage sons, Misha and Pasha. Regular evangelistic 

outreach and several weekly meetings have returned to the
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Christian Center, plus outreach to regions 

beyond! Above is a picture of young people 

meeting in the Center.

These two photos are from a very recent 

trip an evangelistic team made, led by Pastor 

Valera and Vladimir Nasedkin, to the far 

north regions of Northwest Russia. They did 

street evangelism and held meetings in the 

little area churches. Already—in October—it 
was chilly! Pastor Valera reported that 
Vladimir’s “missionary habits and 
missionary heart” were a great blessing to 
the team. 

All for Jesus, 

Richard & Judy Grout 
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